
 

27 September 2022 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 
 
I am excited that winter is just around the corner because this can only mean one thing – the ski 
season is nearly upon us!  
 
Thank you for your payments for your young person’s ski trip to date. The schedule requires that 
all payments are completed 12 weeks before departure, so please take a look at your ParentPay 
account and ensure your balance for this is settled by Friday 18 November. 
 
I would like to invite you to a meeting on Wednesday 2 November from 17.30 with a formal 
presentation at 18.00 in the main school hall.  I and the other staff members will be available to 
take any questions, I have also invited a representative from 321ski to attend. 
 
Please bring your new passport number if it has been recently applied for, and the Global / 
European Health Insurance Card. The card can be obtained from Applying for healthcare cover 
abroad (GHIC and EHIC) - NHS (www.nhs.uk). Parents of applicants under 16 will need to apply 
on their behalf. There is no cost and it should be sent to you within 5-6 working days.  
 
At the meeting we will run through the legalities of the trip, travel arrangements and necessary 
ski clothing, and provide information as to the essential and luxury items for trip. 
 
The first flakes of new snow have fallen in Folgaria with a few centimetres forecast through 
September.  There are plenty of good snow apps and or websites that allow you to track the 
forecast / snow depths in resort; I would encourage the earnest amongst you to keep an eye as 
winter evolves. Folgaria Snow Report and Ski conditions (snow-forecast.com) 
 
Should you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact 
me imiles@carringtonschool.org. 
 
Best wishes 

 
Mr I Miles 
Teacher of Geography 
Community Partnership Coordinator 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-abroad/apply-for-a-free-uk-global-health-insurance-card-ghic/
https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-abroad/apply-for-a-free-uk-global-health-insurance-card-ghic/
https://www.snow-forecast.com/resorts/Folgaria/snow-report
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